
North Stonington Volunteer 
Fire Company 

Company Meeting 
March 13, 2019 

 
OPEN 7:02 
Salute to Flag 
Invocation given by Chaplin Larry Chappell 
 
TOWN PORTION: 
 First Selectman Mike Urgo spoke on the budget process and why things 
were cut. He stated that the selectmen have reinstated some of what was cut 
and made next years budget a flat budget. He did recommend the new tanker. 
They did cut the request for paid staff.  He would like to make a video to try 
and recruit new volunteers and also form a committee to work on the staffing 
issue. 
 
 Board and Company minutes were accepted as read 
 
 Town Bills:         $8006.09 
 
 Chief’s Report: 
  Monthly statistics, slow month 
  Saint Patrick’s Day Parade, March 24th 
  Hose testing and ladder testing coming up 
  Pump testing next month 
 
 President’s Report: 
  Forwarding current insurance policy to VFIS 
 
 New Building: 
  Architect working on the design, hopefully done in a couple of 
weeks 
 
CLOSED 


